
 

SARC Interior Office Partitions Purchase  
Director Troia presented to the Park Board plans to add additional offices and storage to Spring 
Avenue Recreation Center. January, staff publicly noticed invitations for bid, requesting contractors 
to provide proposals for Office Remodeling at the Spring Avenue Recreation Center. The scope of 
work included demolition, carpentry, painting, flooring, door hardware and associated work with 
interior office remodeling. These bids were over budget and rejected. After reviewing proposals, 
and visiting the showroom, Interiors For Business (IFB) provided the best solution for our needs, 
including two partitioned offices that have closing doors. This is a purchase through cooperative 
purchase at Sourcewell. Lead time from order is approximately 4-6 weeks. Staff will perform the 
demolition of the existing walls, and minor electrical work will need to be performed by a 
contractor.  
 
Newton Restroom Pay Applications #1 & #2 
Director Troia presented to the Park Board payout requests #1 & #2 for the Newton Park Restroom 
Improvements in the amount of $32,850. This payout is from Bee Liner Services, which is the 
general contractor for this project. This payout represents the work done February to May. To date, 
the project is 100% complete and the restrooms are open. The total contract amount is $36,500. 
 
2023-2025 Project Update(s) 
Director Troia presented an update on the progress of the improvement plans for Frank Johnson 
Center, Sunset Pool and Ackerman Sports and Fitness Center Gymnastics. Director Troia answered 
follow up questions from the board of Commissioners regarding each project. 
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